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December 17, 2018 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                          

*Snack and birthday: Harvey 

 

Congratulations to Emma Cantrell and her family on the birth of Sarah Lily on 12/12!  What a wonderful 

Christmas present!! 

On Thursday, December 20 at 9:00 am we will have our Christmas Show and party in the Social Hall.  I hope 

you will be able to join us for this fun time!  Please feel free to invite family and friends!  Look for a sign-up 

sheet for bringing treats and helping with clean-up.  Santa will be stopping in after the show. 

  

Language Arts 

We will have a letter 

review.  

Math 

In math we will work on 

number recognition and 

number matching. 

Science 

No Science Thursday 

this week. 

Home Connections 

Talk about the 

importance of giving 

and sharing. 

 

Activities 

Theme: Giving and Christmas 

Last week we made stockings, wrote letters to Santa, 

worked on our songs and poems for our Christmas Show, 

and Riverside Library’s Miss Diane read to us. 

This week the elves will be busy at work, again, making 

wrapping paper, wrapping gifts, practicing for our big 

Christmas Show and talking about giving.    

Letter sound of the week: Review 

   

  

                                

 


